WESTMINSTER CRIER

Westminster - Friday 9/22/17 Update

Things are beginning to brighten up.

Heavy debris and horticultural items continue to be
picked up. Please separate the debris from the hor-
ticultural (plants, shrubs, tree trimmings, mulch,
etc.) as they are handled and picked up separately.

Monday should be a reqular trash pickup day. Please
have trash containers at curbside and normal horti-
cultural and lighter weight items to be picked up
stacked by your trash containers.

We are hoping to have major items picked up by
Monday. The big rig with the claw has other obliga-
tions and will not be here long term.

The front and rear gates are now operating normal-
ly.

The boil water advisory continues in effect :-(



We are awaiting our community insurance ad-
justor to arrive and advise us as to what is cov-
ered and how to proceed with our insurance claim.

We still await FPL to come out and attend to
downed street lights within the community.

Short term rental requirements have been tempo-
rarily relaxed in order to accommodate those res-
idents needing temporary housing while their
homes are under repair. Advice to those affected
is to call a local rental agent to inquire about this
service.

We have electricity, water, sewage and internet
services restored (Yay) to the community.

Stay strong everyone. I leave you with a selfie -
just kidding.

Al



It's been a rough week but
| made it - how about you?

= —




Message From The ARC:

If you need to replace items damaged by the hurri-
cane and you are using the same footprint and not
changing the look of the exterior of the house, you
do not need ARC permission to proceed. If you are
changing the outside appearance in any way, you need
to submit an ARC request. We would encourage eve-
ryone who has a Washingtonian Palm to have it re-
moved if it hasn't already fallen during the hurri-
cane. These palms are very susceptible to high winds
and can do a lot of damage to structures when they
fall. Now would be a good time to have them taken
down since there are many tree companies in the
community chopping up fallen trees and cleaning up.
If you have these palms removed by or before Octo-
ber 6th, you do not need to submit an ARC request
for permission. After October 6th, you must submit
an ARC request. We want to extend our thoughts
and sympathy fo everyone who suffered considera-
ble damage. Our community is strong and it has been
very comforting to see how neighbor has been help-
ing neighbor.

Barbara Waldman



